
 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
SAHTU ANNOUNCES, the Postponement of the Annual General Meeting 

of the Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated  
 
 
Deline, Northwest Territories (August 23rd, 2023) - The Sahtu Secretariat Inc. (SSI) Board of Directors would like to 
announce that the Annual General Meeting of the Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated that was scheduled for September 6th 
& 7th, 2023 in Tulita, Northwest Territories, has been postponed to a later date.   
 
The Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated (SSI) Board of Directors will be meeting on September 20th, 2023 to schedule a new 
date for the Annual General Meeting and will followup with new public advertisements  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and the staff of the Sahtu Secretariat Inc. we send our thoughts and prayers to all 
those, impacted by the wildfires  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Charles McNeely, SSI Chairperson at the following: 
 
Mr. Charles McNeely, SSI Chairperson 
The Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated 
PO Box 155, Deline, Northwest Territories X0E 0G0 
Ph: (867) 589-4719, Fx: (867) 589-4908 
Email: ssi.chair@sahtu.ca    
 
 
For more information: 
 
Mrs. Orlena Modeste, SSI Executive Director 
Tel: (867) 589-4719 
Email: ssi.ed@sahtu.ca   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ayoni Keh Land Corporation – Deline Got’ine Government – Norman Wells Land Corporation – Fort Norman Métis Commuinty – 
Tulit’a Land Corporation – Yamoga Land Corporation – Fort Good Hope Métis Land Corporation. 
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